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Dragon, Karen E.

From: Gathings, Wendell [Wendell.Gathings@carolinashealthcare.org]
Sent:  Thursday, March 30, 2006 1:11 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Subject: Public Comments for Docket #072 from Web site: Patient Handling

Interesting.....As a trainer for Guest Services at Carolina’s Medical Center we recently have begun a certification
class which is sponsored under the NATHAM umbrelia, this new program would add to the college classes that
are already underway here in Charlotte, N.C. This program we teach has produced valuable transport tools, |
would like to hear more pertaining to the program NIOSHA is reviewing.

Regards,
Wendell Gathings

4/17/2006



